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AIRPORT BADGING INFORMATION 

 
Whether your badge is due to expire next week, or next year, 
or if you are just considering getting a badge, now is the time 
to prepare! In this article we will go over a few basic 
requirements to make sure the badging process goes 
smoothly.  
To obtain a new badge or to renew or update an existing 
badge: 

• Always Schedule an appointment by calling 

(801)575-2423 

• Bring a signed application* 

• Have one form of photo ID (e.g. a drivers license) 

• If you are updating or renewing an existing badge, 

bring your old badge with you 

*If you have a Hangar badge you must have the lease holder 
sign your application; if you are the lease holder SLCAirport 
Properties Specialist Phil Bevan may sign your application. If 
you have a corporate hangar badge, an authorized signer with 
your company must sign your application. 
If your badge has been lost: 

• Report the lost badge immediately by calling (801) 

575-2423 

• Pay replacement fee of $50  (no cash or personal 

checks) 

• Sign badge status change form available at– 

www.slcairport.com/badging/forms-library 

• Bring in one form of photo ID 

Lost badges can be replaced on a walk-in basis. If the badge 
has been stolen, the process is the same but no payment is 
required if a police report is provided. 
 
We look forward to working with you. For scheduling or if you 
have any further questions, please contact Badging at 
(801)575-2423. For more information, review the included 
handout or visit our website at www.slcairport.com/badging 
 

U42 PLANE WASH CLOSED FOR THE SEASON                                                

The plane wash facility at South Valley Regional Airport (U42) 
is closed for the season.  The plane wash will open in the 
spring once the weather warms up. 
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KSLC T-HANGAR LOCK REPLACEMENT 

COMPLETE 

The re-key of all T-hangars at Salt Lake International Airport 
is complete.  Keys can be picked up at the airport properties 
office located on the second floor of Terminal One at Salt 
Lake International Airport.  Normal business hours for the 
office are Monday-Friday between 8 am and 4:30 pm.  Call 
Phil Bevan at (801) 575-2957 to verify he is in the office 
prior to heading to the airport.   

SLCDA WILL CONTINUE TO OPERATE U42 FBO 

The Salt Lake City Department of Airports will continue to 
operate the South Valley Regional Airport until further 
notice. The FBO will continue to operate between 7 am and 
7 pm daily.  The FBO will be closed on Thanksgiving Day, 
Christmas Day and New Year’s Day.  The FBO can be 
contacted at (801)561-0420, fbo@slcgov.com or on Unicom 
122.70. 

TOOELE COUNTY FIRST RESPONDERS TRAIN 

AT SALT LAKE INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT 

The Salt Lake City Department of Airports hosted two 
training seminars for Tooele County emergency dispatchers 
and emergency responders.  The group learned aircraft 
incident response, incident reporting, incident investigation, 
incident reporting procedures, sky-diving operations and 
airport orientation training.  The group provides valuable 
emergency assistance to users of the Tooele Valley Airport. 

 

 

  
 
 

KU42 ONLINE WEATHER AWOS SITE 

https://online.saiawos.com/KU42 
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FALL HANGAR INSPECTIONS 

 
Fall hangar inspections are underway.  Representatives 
from SLC Airport properties and Airport operations are 
performing inspections to check hangars for lease 
compliance, cleanliness, required oil drip pans, properly 
inspected fire extinguishers, compliance with extension 
cord regulations and hazardous materials storage 
compliance. 
 
 Inspection questions should be directed to GA Manager 
Dave Teggins at (801) 575-2401 or Property Management 
Specialist Phil Bevan at (801) 575-2957. 

JACK BUTLER RETIRES FROM SKYDIVE UTAH 

Jack Butler retired on Oct. 8 after 35 years of teaching 
students the excitement of skydiving.  Jack has performed 
over 10,300 jumps during his career.  Jack plans on staying 
busy working on projects and will continue to sky dive 
recreationally.  

 

 
 

WESTMINSTER QUALIFIES FOR NATIONAL 

COMPETITION 

 
The Westminster College Flight team qualified for the NIFA 
National Flight Competition by taking the second place 
team award at the regional competition in Logan. Team 
member Robert Lindgren was recognized as being the top 
pilot at the event. The team will compete in the national 
competition in Columbus, Ohio in May. 
 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS AND NEWS                                

 
Friday, November 11, EAA23 will hold their monthly chapter 
meeting at the Salt Lake International Civil Air Patrol building.    
Contact Shawn Crosgrove at (801) 381-4402 for more information 
or visit www.eaa23.org. 
  
Saturday, November 12, Leading Edge Aviation is holding a 
breakfast fly-in between 8 and 10 am at the Logan Cache Valley 
Airport. Contact Leading Edge Aviation at (435) 752-5955 for more 
information or visit www.leaviation.com.  
 
Thursday, December 8, Angel Flight west will hold its annual Utah 
Santa flight. The flights depart South Valley Regional Airport 
destined to deliver toys and school supplies to underprivileged 
children.  Contact Steve Bolinger at (801) 486-7555 for more 
information. 
 
Monday, January 23, Salt Lake City Department of Airport’s 
General Aviation Committee will meet between 4 and 5 pm at the 
Airport Training and Activities Center (1911 North 2200 West). 
 

March 22-24, Utah Airport Operators Association (UAOA) will hold 
their annual spring conference in St. George, Utah.  Contact Dave 
Teggins at (801) 556-4082 or visit www.uaoa.org for additional 
details. 
 
Vintage Aviation museum is offering ground school classes on the 
PV-2 Harpoon.  Contact Sean O’Brien at 503-569-4387 or  
warbirdcrazy@yahoo.com for more information. 

FAA SAFETY SEMINAR INFORMATION 

Upcoming activity and FAA seminar information is available at 
www.faasafety.gov under the Activities, Courses and Seminars 
tab. The new FAA SLC FSDO Safety Program Manager is Richard 
Jeffs, his email is richard.jeffs@faa.gov 

 

SLCDA GA NEWS ELECTRONIC OPTION 

 

If you would like to receive the Salt Lake City Department of 

Airport’s monthly general aviation newsletter by email, send a 

request, including your current email address, to 

dave.teggins@slcgov.com.   

  

 
        

 

 

HELPFUL POINTS OF CONTACT 

General aviation operations, facilities maintenance, SLCDA GA 
newsletter, airfield and SLC Title 16 questions contact:  Dave Teggins, 
SLCDA General Aviation Manager, (801) 556-4082-5532 or e-mail at 
dave.teggins@slcgov.com. 
  

Hangar lease and repair questions:  Phil Bevan, Property Management 
Specialist (801) 575-2957 or phil.bevan@slcgov.com . 
 

Aviation security questions call:  Kristian Wade (801) 575-2401. 

Gate access problems call:  Airport Control Center (801) 575-2401. 
 

Emergencies call: at SLCIA, (801) 575-2911.                                                            
                                      at TVY or U42, 911 then (801) 575-2911. 
 

For additional GA information call the GA Hotline:  (801) 575-2443 . 

 


